
Self-Directed Support 
 

Putting people at the heart  
 
Find out more about Self-Directed Support at one of our drop-
in ‘overview’ sessions on the 14th April 2014 

 
The sessions will: 
 Introduce and explain personalisation and Self-Directed Support (SDS) 
 help you to think about outcomes and what they mean to you and your role and 

their role, whether you are a person who uses services, family member or carer, a 
professional or an interested member of the community. 

 
The sessions are at 
 Bleachingfield Centre, Dunbar from 10am – 12.30pm 
 Brunton Hall, Musselburgh from 6pm to 8.30pm 
 
The programme for each sessions is: 
10.00/6.00  Tea/coffee, registration 
10.30/6.30 – 6.40 Overview of SDS       
10.45/ 6.45 – 7.00 Thinking about outcomes     
11.00/7.00 – 7.45 Workshops focussing on what outcomes mean  - what’s important to  
    you, what makes life worth living? 
11.45/7.45 – 8.00 Feedback and questions 
12.00/8.00 – 8.15 Introduction of the supported Persons Pathway   
12.15/8.15 – 8.30 What happens next  
 

No need to book—just drop in!  
 
We have also organised some follow-on sessions 
 
 ‘I need help’ contact, eligibility, assessment – 12th May 
 Support Planning & agreeing – 9th June 
 Support, monitor, review – 7th July 
 
Find out more about follow-on sessions at the event 
 
 


